


To whom it may concern, 

I would like to make a complaint about the NSW Government allowing to build an incinerator in 
Eastern Creek. 

It should be 50 km away from society, are we lower than dirt, just finding out it's 2 km away from 
where I live. 
It's atrocious finding that is going to destroy the environment and make us very sick. 

I stand by what I said, I think it would be a better idea to not do it at all. 


